May 28, 1946.

Lt. (jg) A« L. Michols, MC, USNR,
o/0 Fleet Postoffice,
San Francisco, California.

 Dear Dr. Nichols:

You bet, Art, we are delighted to put your name on
our mailing list for the Jayhawk Rebounds. I am glad you
have been able to get them occasionally from Dean Bmh.
but from new on you will get them direotly. -

With best wishes to you, I am

Sincerely yours,

Direotor of Physical Education,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




